Sell-Side M&A
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When you decide it is time for you to grow outside of your
organization, our sell-side M&A engagement helps you plan your
exit, strategize your way to the best valuation, and then
execute it for you. Our teams have extensive experience
dealing with both strategic and financial buyers. We create a
global search process for a partner that will give you maximum
price, optimum structure, minimal taxes, fair employment/noncompete, minimal liability, and an integration plan that takes
care of employees. We deliver the right outcome by our 5 step
engagement process to create an auction environment for
maximum success.
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When you decide it is time for your company to grow outside of
your current organization, our sell-side M&A engagement helps
you plan your exit, maximize valuation, and then execute on
the sale. Our team have extensive experience dealing with both
strategic and financial buyers. We create a global search
process for a partner that will give you maximum price,
optimum structure, minimal taxes, fair employment/non-compete,
minimal liability, and an integration plan that takes care of
employees.
There are numerous ways to sell your company, including
investment banks, online sites or doing it yourself. Few
people actually know how to maximize valuation and position
your company for a successful exit. Our unique approach is
designed to increase your valuation and increase the buyer
pool.

Our approach was developed based on over 20 years of
experience in buying and selling companies. We offer a 4 prong
approach to preparing a company for exit. The activities
include articulating the exit value proposition, driving
valuation metrics, “activating” key relationships, preparing
the company for exit, and driving the sales process.
Unlike traditional M&A sales processes driven by the
traditional M&A advisor business model, who prefer a quick
sales process, our approach can increase your valuation by 3x.
Additionally, with the right amount of time, we can increase
significantly increase the pool of buyers who need to acquire
your company.
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Drop us a line – we look forward to connecting with you.
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